
 

 
 

JOINT SELECT COMMITTEE ON AUSTRALIA’S 
IMMIGRATION DETENTION NETWORK 

*Q267* 

 

 

Question: Can you tell me which of those finding was not included in the draft report that was 
provided to the department in May?  

In other words, was the draft report you received in May effectively the same as the 
report you received in October and, if there were any material differences, what were 
they? 

Answer: The findings in the draft report titled ‘Assessment of the Current Immigration Detention 
Arrangements at Christmas Island’ received by the department in May 2010 were 
effectively the same as those in the final report received by the department in October 
2010. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


